
     
EXIM Thailand Holds Blood Donation Campaign 

To Celebrate Royal Coronation Ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Mr. Chana Boonyachai, Executive Vice President of Export-Import Bank of Thailand 

(EXIM Thailand) together with EXIM Thailand’s executives and staff joined “Mobile Clinic and 

Blood Donation Campaign in Commemoration of the Royal Coronation Ceremony” at 

EXIM Thailand’s Head Office on May 10, 2019. The donated blood will be given to the Faculty 

of Medicine Vajira Hospital, Navamindradhiraj University. 
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For further information, please contact Secretary and Corporate Communication Department  

Tel. 0 2271 3700, 0 2278 0047, 0 2617 2111 ext. 1141-4 


